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Shared Health Record:  

 

 We're working on Testing and fixing the Message Processing Implementation and 

updating the PoC Adapter Message Implementation as well. 

 

OpenMRS: 

 Finalizing MoH OMRS Concept Dictionary and Form Implementations 

 The MoH have decided that they will be updating OpenMRS at the health centers from 

OpenMRS version 1.6 to version 1.9 and that the RHEA should be working with version 

1.9. Wayne and the team are currently evaluating the level of effort to upgrade our 

module to be compatible with OMRS version 1.9 and will review this evaluation with the 

MoH team on Friday.   

 The MoH asked us last week to not use the forms we have for Lab and PMTCT but the 

new modules they have developed for these areas. The Jembi team are currently defining 

the two potentially new integration points and are meeting with the MoH team today to 

figure out what this will look like. The changes will be presented to the RHEA working 

group to be discussed as a change request. 

 Mavenizing the PoC Adapter Module 

 The Maternal Summary Implementation 

OpenHIM 

 Ryan and the team are continuing to integrate the registries, specifically the SHR and the 

CR.  

 There are currently a few issues with the integration that the Jembi team is looking into 

from the SHR side 

 With the CR Ryan is exploring the REST API and writing transforms to allow the HIM to 

integrate with the standard API that OpenEMPI exposes. 

Provider Registry 

 

 Progress this last week has been slow as the team has been either on leave or traveling. 

However there are a number of activities planned for the next week, including: 

o connect OpenLDAP to UI 

o continued work on the MoU 

o working with the MoH and Liz to refine IHRIS data 

o beginning thinking about how the iHRIS data will link to the provider registry  

 


